
 

 
 

 

 

2024 Downtown Banner Art Project – Art Submission 
Guidelines & Form 
Starting in January 2024, our Art Banners will be displayed along Main Street in Historic Downtown Van Buren 
through Memorial Day. Your artwork design will be recreated on a vinyl banner along with the name of a business 
sponsor. This annual art banner project will be repeated each fall for new artwork creations to go up each January 
through Memorial Day.  We are accepting a total of 44 creations through November 1, 2023. 

 
Guidelines 
 
1. All ages welcome! Help us decorate Main Street with art. 
2. Pick up a 12” w x 24” h canvas. If you prefer a different medium, please follow the above dimensions. Digital 

art is welcome. 
3. There is a fee to participate: Adults $20, Students $10. This is collected when you pick up your canvas or when 

you submit your digital artwork. 
4. The deadline to submit artwork is November 1, 2023. 
5. We’re looking for simple, fun designs! We ask that the art not depict anything political, profane, or violent. As 

the art will be displayed in a public area, art should be appropriately family-friendly. 
6. All fees and proceeds from the 2024 Downtown Banner Art Project will be used to help pay for the cost of 

each banner and for future beautification projects in downtown Van Buren. 
7. The artwork will be exhibited at Arts On Main until the banners are installed after which you may pick up your 

artwork canvas. You will receive recognition on the Arts On Main website and social media pages. 
Submission Form 

Name:  
Email:  
Phone Number:  
Address:  
City/State/Zip:  
Artwork Medium:  

 
Send Submission Form to info@artsonmainvb.com or drop it off when you pick up your canvas. 
 
Please contact Arts On Main at 479-474-7767 or e-mail us at info@artsonmainvb.com with any questions. 
 

Thank you for your participation. We look forward to seeing your creations! 
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